
 
At St Mary’s we believe that it is possible for ordinary people to choose to be extraordinary! 

  
    

 
  
 
       
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Learning through faith 
 
 

Address: St. Mary’s C.E. Primary Academy 
Spenbrook Road, Burnley  

BB12 9JP 
Tel/Fax: 01282 612191 

Date: 2nd September 2021 
      

     
Dear parents, 
 
At this time of year we celebrate Rushbearing and Education Sunday with services in church. 
 
The Rushbearing Service will be on Saturday 4th September. These celebrations will commence 
at school from 2pm, where you will be greeted by Morris Dancers in the carpark and the 
Rushbearing Queen procession will begin. The crowning of the Rushbearing Queen will take place 
in the centre of the village, followed by a service in church. Reverend Julie invites everyone to 
bring their own picnic, which can either be eaten in the church grounds or the adjoining village 
playground after the service. The church will provide drinks. 
 
Education Sunday is a special day where we celebrate all who are involved in any aspect 
of education. This year we will be joined by the pupils of Roughlee Primary School, our joint school 
service will be on Sunday 26th September at 9:30am at St Mary's Church. On this day, we will 
require some pupils to read bible readings and prayers. If you will be attending this service, please 
complete the slip below to enable us to allocate the Church readings accordingly. 
 
I hope you will be able to join us in the above celebrations. 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs P Nightingale 
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I will be attending the Education Sunday Service 
 
 Yes 
 
 No   
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
Parent of: 
 
Class: 
   


